From: Michael Kara

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: 1549 32nd Street @ Hannah Street, Oakland Site Conceptual Model (SCM)
Date: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 10:35:34 AM

Dear Ms. Roe:

I am one of the team members working on this project with Jim Gribi, we have finished the SCM, | am in
Oakland tomorrow & Friday working at another site but | can leave at anytime. | want to bring you two
hard copies of the SCM & an electronic version of the document for your review.

I just want to introduce myself and talk to you for less than five (5) minutes. Please let me know when is it
convenient for you. Kindest regards, Michael

Michael F. Kara
Principal Toxicologist

ARS, Inc.
P.O. Box 5086
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Ph: 925-943-7742 (Office)
Cell: 707-567-2202
Fax: 925-943-7714

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email may contain confidential and privileged material
for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or
disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication
in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete the message from
your computer. Thank you.
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